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Comments: Comments on the Lutsen Mountains Ski Area Expansion Project

 

Dear Connie,

 

 

Attached you will find a letter of support with my comments on the Forest Service proposed Lutsen Mountains Ski

Area Expansion project. 

 

 

Thank you for your attention.

 

 

Sincerely,

 

 

Rep. Rob Ecklund, District 3A

409 State Office Building

100 Dr. Martin Luther King Jr Blvd

St Paul, MN  55155

651-296-2190

rep.rob.ecklund@house.mn

 

Legislative Assistant

Grace Doyle

651-296-5355

grace.doyle@house.mn 

 

For my facebook page please follow: https://www.facebook.com/RepRobEcklund/

 

To subscribe to my electronic update please follow: Click to subscribe

 

 

 


